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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 

June 26, 2017 
 
Notice is hereby given that the public hearing scheduled before the Bluffdale City Board of 
Adjustment on June 27, 2017 has been cancelled. The public hearing was scheduled for the 
purpose of reviewing an application for a variance to allow the construction of a seventy foot (70’) 
tall freestanding sign  at approximately 15200 South Pony Express Rd, 4 Independence, LLC, 
Applicant.  
 
For more information regarding this application you may contact Caitlyn Miller, Associate Planner 
at (801) 858-0510 or cmiller@bluffdale.com.  
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